
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Our Businesses, Our Neighborhoods, Our Stories project in fiscal 

year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is VestedIn, located at 3675 Market Street, Suite 

200, Philadelphia, PA 19104. 

 

The funding would be used for creating a promotional video campaign to support the small 

businesses and neighborhoods in Pennsylvania’s 3rd Congressional District, focusing on the 

importance of supporting local small businesses at the city and neighborhood level. Funding 

would be used to provide commercial corridors with professionally produced promotional video 

and quarterly workshops including topics like e-commerce and business marketing, and to 

provide small businesses with professionally produced promotional video, access to CDFI 

capital, business technical assistance, and free membership with ShopPhilly1st, including a 

business listing on the organization’s website.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dwight Evans 

Member of Congress 


